
ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS 

 

COUNTY OF FORSYTH 

 

Exclusive Franchise for Collection of Single Stream Recyclables 
in Unincorporated Areas of Forsyth County 

  

Pursuant to Section 143-129 of the General Statutes of North Carolina, sealed proposals 

endorsed “Exclusive Franchise for Collection of Single Stream Recyclables in 

Unincorporated Areas of Forsyth County” will be received by the City/County Purchasing 

Department in Room 324, City Hall Building, 101 North Main Street, Winston-Salem, NC 

27101, until 3:00 PM Friday, January 6, 2012.  Late proposals will not be considered.  

Instructions for submitting proposals may be obtained at the office of the City/County 

Purchasing Department, City Hall Room 324, 101 N. Main Street, Winston-Salem, NC during 

normal working hours (8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., Monday-Friday) or from the contact information 

below.  The County reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 

 

Jerry Bates 

City/County Purchasing Director 

City of Winston-Salem/Forsyth County 

(336) 747-6939 

(336) 747-9277 fax 

jerryjb@cityofws.org  

 


